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As a longtime raw milk consumer, I am in support of this bill. Raw milk sales have 

increased over the last 2 decades while the number of foodborne illness from raw 

milk has not increased and, in some cases, has gone down. Testing is more effective 

so that raw milk is safe and clean. This bill only helps commerce as more people will 

have access to the sale of raw milk if they so chose. This will help farmers stay in 

business and put more money into our economy. Please support this bill. 

 

Thank you kindly, 

 

Beck West 


